
 

 

 
Director General 
 
    SEC/REP/S/2021/066                                                                             9th March 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub:  Submission of additional data / information for determination of ceiling rate under the             
          RoDTEP scheme 
 
Indian Electrical & Electronics Manufacturers’ Association (IEEMA), is the apex representative 
Association of Indian electrical industry.  
 
Further to our earlier submitted inputs, vide our letter SEC/REP/S/2021/009, dated 7th January 
2021, we are attaching additional inputs received, in specified format (R1, R2, R3), from one of our 
members, engaged in export of structure and tower parts, falling under CTH 7308.2011.  
 
We look forward to kind consideration of the same, while determining the ceiling rates. 

 

With best regards, 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 

                               Sunil Misra  
 

 
The RoDTEP Committee 
Department of Revenue 
Ministry of Finance 
New Delhi 

 


